
 
 
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:01 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov>; Peter Ahlstrom <pahlstrom@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Kathryn Schnabel submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: It’s a no brainer to to allow 4 weeks free parking during the holiday shopping 
season. As a community we need to support our local businesses especially during Covid! Our 
local businesses are struggling under state regulated restrictions, combined w/limited parking 
due to outdoor street dining taking up over 50% of parking. These Circumstances make it next to 
impossible for local businesses to succeed this holiday season. Let’s come together as a 
community and support our small businesses, we need to let them know we support and love 
them! 

 

 

 


